
 

 
 
P.O. Box 1749 
Halifax, Nova Scotia 
B3J 3A5 Canada    

Item No.  15.5.3               
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

X Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Meeting:  September 12, 2023  

Subject:  Re-joining CCCO and hosting Fall Conference 2024 

Motion for Consideration: 
 
THAT Halifax Regional Council direct the Chief Administrative Officer (CAO) to provide a staff report 
regarding HRM’s lapsed membership with the Canadian Capital Cities Organization (CCCO), options to 
rejoin and host the CCCO Annual Conference in Halifax early October 2024. 
 

Reason:   
 
The HRM is not a current member of the Canadian Capital Cities Organization (CCCO), which includes 
representatives of capital cities from coast to coast to coast, national and provincial capital commissions, 
and Legislative assemblies. Canada’s capital cities and capital commissions support and focus on the 
unique and symbolic significance of Canada’s capital cities and provide an opportunity to network through 
capital exchange experiences and share learning and best practices. HRM should be participating in 
building stronger relationships and collaboration with capital cities across Canada.  
 
 

Outcome Sought:  
 
Staff report on HRM re-joining CCCO and offer to host Fall Conference 2024.  
 
 

Moved by 
 
Councillor Pam Lovelace 

District   
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